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10 September 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are delighted to invite you to an outdoor family Mass at Cardinal Newman 
School on Sunday 16th September to celebrate and bless the start of the 
academic year.  Children from Year 4 will be involved in the Mass and the choir 
will lead us in singing.  The celebrant will be Fr. Richard and he will also 
commission the Prayer Council for this year.  There will be the usual Sunday 
parish collection.  

Mass will start at 12.30pm on the playground and be followed by a family 
picnic on the field.  Parking will be available on the school field.  Should the 
weather be inclement, we will notify you of the change of venue.  

This is a wonderful opportunity to foster our close links with the parishes of St 
Erconwald’s and All Saints and we look forward to seeing many families joining 
us.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Sharp 
RE Co-ordinator 


